
Warren County Public Schools 

Notice of Sealed Bid for Surplus Vehicles 

Sealed Bids MUST be received by 10:00:00 AM (EST), TUESDAY, July 25th, 2023. 

All bids must be submitted on a WCPS bid form #TBF001 

Sealed bids may not be less than stated minimum. 

Sealed bids must be mailed, or hand delivered to the attention of Buck Smith at 

Warren County School Board office, 210 N. Commerce Ave, Front Royal, VA 

22630. 

Any bid that is not sealed or that is received after 10:00:00 AM (EST), TUESDAY, 

July 25th, 2023, will be automatically rejected. 

Sealed Bids will be publicly opened at 10am on July 26th, 2023, at 210 N 

Commerce Ave, Front Royal VA. 

A completed list of the surplus vehicles can be found at 

https://wcpsva.org/vehicle_surplus 

Vehicles will be available for viewing July 19th from 2pm to 4pm and July 20th 

from 10am to 12pm at 465 W. 15th Street Front Royal VA 22630. 

https://wcpsva.org/vehicle_surplus



